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Sen. Kanavas:

This version incorporates the changes you requested.  Please note I simplified the
reference to “intentional radiator.”  If all intentional radiators are wireless devices,
there’s no need to refer to a wireless device that is an intentional radiator.  Also, I refer
to the definition in the federal regulations, rather than referring to something that is
“subject to” the federal regulations.  If these changes aren’t consistent with your intent,
please let me know.
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